Maria A. Uselman
20668 220" Street
Verndale, MN 56481
218-445-5026

March 19, 2018

Dear Mr. Brownlow and Verndale School Board,

I am writing this letter to notify you of my decision to return to work as an Elementary Teacher at
Verndale Public School this coming Fall, 2018. | plan to teach full time, once again, at the beginning of
the 2018-2019 school year. Thank you for allowing me these past two years to recover, and for giving
me the opportunity to prepare myself to successfully return to full ime teaching. | look forward to
being with my students again, and to working with the Verndale staff.

Sincerely,

Moo Ve dono—

Maria A. Uselman



